Date: 12" October, 2012

To,
Arti Vakil
Wishing Well

Dear Arti,
Greetings from CHIP, Mumbai!

On behalf of all of us at CHIP, we would like to thank Wishing Well for facilitating the
donation of 20 CPU’s from Nomura Financial and Advisory Securities (India) Pvt. Ltd.
Your continued support and generosity has helped CHIP in providing students with
opportunities for learning and development. It is due to your contribution and
commitment that we will be able to provide students with an enjoyable and meaningtul
learning environment at the schools.

We sincerely thank you for your support and keeping the needs of our children in mind.
We in turn promise to step up our efforts to see to it that the children in BMC schools

receive quality education.

Thank you once again, and we look forward to your continued support.

Regards,
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ﬁovela Corda
CEQO, CHIP Mumbai
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